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Theft from school construction site

	Caledon OPP?is investigating a break-in at a school construction site on Mississauga Road.

Police report the investigation has revealed that the suspect(s) gained access sometime between Feb. 5 at 5:15 p.m. and the following

morning. Once on the property, they stole 80 feet of quarter-inch copper piping, broke locks off shipping containers and stole one

can of diesel fuel and one can of regular fuel. Evidence revealed those responsible started a small fire on the south side of the

building.

Police are asking anyone with information about this incident to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS

(8477).
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